
SB736  UNFAVORABLE 

 

This bill lowers the age a pharmacist can give a shot to a child from 9 yrs of age 

(for flu only) and would allow a child THREE YEARS OF AGE to receive the COVID 

vaccine!!!!!*).  This is abhorrent!  It increases the possibility that multiple vaccines 

will be given without PRIOR discussion with a child’s physician and there are no 

studies on synergistic reactions with multiple vaccines given. Also no prescription 

is needed and it does not say anything about parental consent.  I OPPOSE this bill. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Peggy Williams 

103 Wiltshire Ln 

Severna Park, MD 21146 

 

 

*The COVID vaccine is an “experimental vaccine approved for emergency use,” which has NEVER 

BEEN TESTED ON CHILDREN. 


